
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Are you Ready for the 9th Annual Coco Fest at Pedro St. James? 

 

The Management and staff at Pedro St. James are thrilled to extend an invitation to the public 

for the ninth annual Coco Fest happening on Saturday, February 17th, 2024. Join us from 12:00 

pm to 6:00 pm at the Pedro St. James National Historic Site, located on Pedro Castle Road in 

Savannah. 

 

Coco Fest celebrates the beloved coconut, uniting local cooks, artisans, producers, and farmers 

in a vibrant and interactive setting. This festival serves as a platform for small local businesses 

to present their unique coconut-based products to the community. Attendees will have the 

chance to explore a variety of innovative products from the immensely creative cottage 

industry, many of which are not available in regular stores. 

 

We'll also feature cultural demonstrations by local craftsmen, illustrating the role of the 

coconut in the Cayman Islands' heritage. 

 

Entry fees are affordable at just $10.00 for adults and $5.00 for children aged 6-12. Children 

under six can enjoy the event for free! 

 

For more details about the event, feel free to email us at admin@pedrostjames.ky or give us a 

call at 947-3329. 
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